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The Western Australian Government aims to support horticultural 

producers in the Warren-Donnelly region, helping them improve water 

security and better prepare against the impacts of climate change.

Do you have a project that can be completed within 
two years and can demonstrate water savings?  
If so, we want to hear from you!

Apply now to be considered for 
a grant of up to $100,000.



For further information on the Scheme:

  	www.agric.wa.gov.au/waterforfood/water-security-
southern-forests-horticulture-industry

  	sfiss@dpird.wa.gov.au

How to apply
Applications open on 19 April 2024. Complete the form and submit all required 
documentation via the online grants portal, SmartyGrants. 

Applications close at 1:00pm (AWST) on 11 July 2024.

Who can apply?
The Scheme is open to horticultural producers in the Warren-Donnelly region with 
a minimum annual gross turnover of $100,000 or equivalent.
Eligible applicants will be required to commit to a cash funding contribution of 50% 
of their proposed activity.

What can I apply for?
State Government is interested in projects that are infrastructure related, outcomes 
based and can demonstrate water security. 
Eligible activities include, but are not limited to:

Apply Now!

Water efficient 
irrigation delivery 

improvements

Water 
measurement 

devices

Evapotranspiration 
measures

Farm dam  
bypass system
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